
News on “Feed the Hungry” 
 
Sister Hazel found that rather than travelling to Louth in Lincolnshire there was a depot 
closer to home that was willing to receive our boxes of children’s garments. The latest load 
of clothing has just been taken to this “Feed The Hungry” depot in Hinckley. 

 

 
Gwyn Williams, “Feed the Hungry” 

 
The manager was extremely grateful to receive the 15 boxes (733 garments) that we 
delivered and especially so, as it was just in time to boost their shipment load destined for 
refugee camps in Athens.  
 

Huge thanks go to all those who have generously given their time to contribute to this 
magnificent result and for, once again, supporting this charity. (All home-made garments for 
young children are always very gratefully received, especially baby blankets, woolly hats 
and mittens!)  
 

It was so interesting to hear of the charity’s work. As well as giving assistance internationally 
it is very busy supporting food banks in the Midlands, especially at the moment with the 
effects of Covid 19 being felt harshly by so many. 
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